Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 10:31 AM

To: 'Isaacson, Kathleen'

Cc: Yamane, Carol; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health **Subject:** RE: PG&E Oakland GC Yard CAP status

Dear Kathleen,

Thanks for your phone call and email on the status of the report. The due date of the Cap Repair and Maintenance Report, which will also include a Land Use Covenant and Site Management Plan, is extended to November 30, 2016.

Sincerely,

Anne Jurek, M.S.

Professional Technical Specialist II (Geology)
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH)
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy
Alameda, CA 94502
(510) 567-6721; Ext. 36721
anne.jurek@acgov.org

From: Isaacson, Kathleen [mailto:KAI3@pge.com] Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 10:16 AM

To: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health < Anne. Jurek@acgov.org>

Cc: Yamane, Carol <CXYF@pge.com>; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>

Subject: PG&E Oakland GC Yard CAP status

Anne – thanks you for your time this morning. As we discussed, the Correction Action Completion Report for the Oakland GC yard will be provided by the end of November 2016. The asphalt cap replacement was conducted during July and August 2016. A Land Use Covenant and Site Management Plan are also being prepared as required by the CAP and will be provided under separate cover.

Also, as I mentioned, I will retiring at the end of the year. Carol Yamane, copied on this email, will take over this project.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Kathleen

Kathleen Isaacson, PG, CHG Consulting Project Manager Environmental Remediation WAU and Company 400 Montgomery Street Suite 1100 San Francisco, CA 94105 Cell 415 203-8046 Office 415 392-3875